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June 28, 2016

Lu Ming
" Deputy Director-General
State Administration of Foreign Experts Affairs
Beljing Friendship Hotel
No. 1 Zhongguancun South Street
Beijing 100873
China

Dear Mr, Ming,

It was a pleasure to meet you for the first time and learn about the mission of SAFEA. The relationship
between Stony Brook and SAFEA spans more than a decade, training young leaders in the areas of technology,
big data and English language. In the coming years, we hope to move to the next stage in our relationship
and build on new opportunities,

Stony Brook is ranked in the top 100 universities in the America, and is placed within the top one percent of
institutions worldwide. We are looking far beyond our borders to cultivate educational and research
collaborations beneficial to the Stony Brook community, our partners, and society. In this vein, we are
launching a new global strategy aimed at supporting our global sites, expanding our global presence, and
streamlining our global initiatives. Through strategic partnerships, we aim to produce globally minded
students and engage faculty with compatriots around the world to create life-changing discoveries and solve
problems facing the world today.

Stony Brook is committed to expanding our partnership with. SAFEA. We are poised to offer customized
training for governments agencies in previously identified areas, as well as new fields like business,
biomedicine and the social sciences. 1 am pleased that Dr. Jun Liu has taken charge of Stony Brook’s Global
Affairs. He will be in contact with you to continue dialogue on present and future collaborations.

~ As we discussed, my specialty is in biosecurity. I'm happy to offer my expertise and speak at proper
conferences and meetings in China in my role as Chair of the National Science Advisory Board for Biosecurity
in the United States. 1look forward to growing Stony Brook’s relationship with SAFEA and providing training
to future leadership delegations.

Sincerely,

L)

Samuel Stanley,
President
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